THIS IS A DECISION PAPER
TO:


Hardin County Board of Education
FROM:

Teresa Morgan, Superintendent
DATE:

January 25, 2018
SUBJECT:

Hardin County School Board Precinct Boundaries 
DISCUSSION:

The Hardin County School Board has always worked with the office of the Hardin County Clerk to keep the HCSB divisions defined by precinct boundaries. This keeps the HCSB from having to turn in a list of each voter in every precinct where there would be more than one division and helps ensure that people are effectively districted. It helps the precinct workers in each precinct by eliminating the need for multiple ballot faces where HCSB races are concerned; and ultimately, it helps ensure that each voter’s experience in voting is efficient and their rights fulfilled.

RATIONAL

The Hardin County Clerk’s Office has eliminated the Rineyville Northeast precinct by merging it into the Vine Grove South precinct. There are now 315 voters in the Vine Grove South precinct that are currently in HCSB division 3, while the rest of the precinct is in division 5. To achieve balance in the five school board districts, the Clerk’s Office has asked the Hardin County School Board to move these 315 voters into division 5.
RECOMMENDATION: 
I recommended that the Hardin County Board of Education vote to move the 315 voters from the Vine Grove South precinct currently in HCSB division 3 to HCSB division 5.
MOTION:
I move that the Hardin County Board of Education vote to move the 315 voters from the Vine Grove South precinct currently in HCSB division 3 to HCSB division 5.

